
Class photos 

Tuesday 12th March 

 

RED NOSE DAY  

Friday 15th 

March 

The school council have decided to raise 

money for Comic Relief by asking the 

children of Kingsfold to come to school 

wearing crazy, colourful clothes. 

As a school we are not selling red 

noses .  Children can wear these on 

Friday if they have one.  Lots of local 

shops are selling these for £1.25.  

Any money donated on Friday from the 

non-uniform will be given to Comic 

Relief so please give generously. 

7th March 2019 

ParentPay 

We are asking all parents to get 

on to ParentPay as all trip 

consents and trip payments 

will all now be completed 

through this to save paper 

waste and to save parent’s 

time. 

https://app.parentpay.com/

public/client/security/#/login  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/#/login
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/#/login

